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31 August 1989

U. S. Envirammental Protection Agency
Region 11

26 Federal Plaza

Roam 737

New York, NY 10278

Attn: Mr. Douglas Tanchuk

Subj: Written comment in connection with proposed capping of
remnant deposits, Fart Bdward, NY

Dear Mr. Tanchuk,

I enclose my written comments with respect to the public hearing
conducted by EPA in Fort BEdward, NY on Tuesday, 29 Audust 1989.

The disjointed document I left at the end of the meeting should
be discarded and the enclcsed substituted for it.

Thank you for your attention to this submission.
Respectfully submitted,

§. dpodlere

John E. Sanders,
Chairman, Budson River PCB
Settlarent Advisary Cammittee.
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